
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: January 3, 2011  

TO: Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 
Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Small Business and Disabled Veteran Business Enterprise Advocates 
DGS Small Business Advisory Council 
Disabled Veterans Business Enterprise Advisory Council 

 

RE: Recall of the Small Business (SB) and Disabled Veteran Business Enterprise 
(DVBE) Off-ramp Policy for Statewide Mandatory Contracts 

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division is recalling the recently 
released SB/DVBE Off-ramp policy for Statewide Mandatory Contracts effective 
immediately pending further review. To determine whether an existing Statewide 
contract has an Off-ramp refer to the user instructions for that contract. 

 
The following new entries are struck from the SCM until further notice: 

SCM, Vol. 2 6.C1.4, 6.C1.5, 6.C1.6 

SCM, Vol. 3 6.D1.5, 6. D1.6, 6. D1.7 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

 
 

Office of Policies, Procedures and Legislation 

PPO@dgs.ca.gov 
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